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4th January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Relationship & Sex Education 

Your child’s Religion and Society curriculum will include the Relationship & Sex Education that is relevant to 
them this academic year. 

Relationship & Sex Education is an important part of a young person’s education and our aim is to provide 
students with factual information and enable them to make healthy informed choices as they move into adult 
life. We aim to increase knowledge, change attitudes and enhance skills, in order to positively impact young 
people’s behaviour. 

These lessons are taught by teachers within our humanities department who have been provided with specialist 
training in the subject. Some topics within the curriculum will be taught in single sex groups, where it is felt this 
is appropriate. 

The schedule we will be following is shown below: 

Year 7: 
Scheme of Work begins 
on 23rd January 2023 
and runs for 3 lessons. 

Year 8: 
 Scheme of Work begins 
on 23rd January 2023 
and runs for 3 lessons. 

Year 9: 
Scheme of Work begins 
on 1st May 2023 and 
runs for 4 lessons. 

Year 10: 
Scheme of Work begins on 
9th January 2023 and runs 
for 3 lessons. 

Puberty and Emotional 
Change 

Sex and the Law Contraception (types 
and effectiveness) 

Starting out and 
maintaining in a healthy 
romantic relationship 

Healthy Relationships 
(family and friends) 

Sexual Orientation and 
Gender identity 

Contraception (rights 
and responsibilities) 

Remaining safe and the 
capacity for consent. 

Recognising different 
family types 

Stable relationships and 
marriage 

STIs and unplanned 
pregnancies 

Safe family relationships. 

   Being safe and reporting 
concerns in a family 

Includes an extended 
assembly on the dangers of 
viewing explicit online 
content. 

Year 11 will have a shorter provision focused on retrieving previous learning as part of their healthier lifestyles 
unit. 

If you have any questions related to these subjects or other aspects of your child’s Religion and Society 
lessons, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01583 611600. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr P. White 
Director of Humanities 


